ABC News reported Saturday night [25 Mar] that the Senate Judiciary Committee passed the memo given them by Jack Anderson on to a private investigative organization and the agency has completed testes on the memo indicating that it was typed in January of this year, not in June of 1971 as the date on the memo indicates. The tests also showed that it was probably written by Mrs. Beard.

ABC said that it has learned that Mrs. Beard's supervisors had recommended that she be fired as a lobbyist. ABC said that the private investigators are now trying to determine if Mrs Beard passed the memo on to Jack Anderson herself, in an effort to keep her job.